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Oakley Bowling Club 

Environmental Policy 

Oakley Bowling Club is fully committed to the concept of sustainable environmental 
management and will conduct its activities to ensure that high standards of sustainable 
environmental management are promoted throughout the Club’s environs. 

The Club will: 

• Comply with the current requirements of environmental legislation and codes of 
practice pertaining to the Club’s activities. 

• Ensure that Members are fully aware of and endeavour to meet requirements of this 
policy. 

• Reduce energy consumption by monitoring usage, take actions to reduce wastage 
and, where possible, future replacement purchases to be of improved energy 
efficiency. 

• Examine the feasibility of introducing solar panels and battery storage. 
• Monitor water consumption to minimise wastage and check for leakage in the supply 

and distribution pipework. 
• Continue to maintain and improve the appearance of the Club’s facilities and 

surrounding grounds. 
• Control the production of waste and pollution and recycle or reuse, including greens 

and grounds vegetation, as much as is possible. 
• Ensure through storage in locked containers, the security of any chemicals used, so 

that they do not enter the water course. 
• Encourage the use of car sharing, particularly for away fixtures. 

 
 
To achieve this, Oakley Bowling Club shall: 
 

• appoint a member as an  environmental officer to review and monitor the Club’s 
performance and report to the Club’s Management Committee. 

• encourage members to adopt and take responsibility for the implementation of the 
environmental policy. 

 

  

  

 


